
 
 
  SPARTAN	SPEAK 

 South Warren High School - A School of Distinction 
To provide students with opportunities to develop critical thinking, leadership,  and lifelong 

learning  
in a safe, student-centered environment. 

 

May 15, 2023 
 

 
Important Dates 

 
May 15 Band Concert 

May 16 No School (Election Day) 
May 25 Last Day for Students 
May 27 Graduation @12pm 

 
 

Last Day of School - May 25 
Parents and guardians, please mark your calendars! The last day of school for students 
is Thursday, May 25, 2023.  

Chromebooks Due 
All school-issued chromebooks are due Thursday, May 18. 

Electronics Policy Parent Survey 
SWHS Staff members are currently reviewing the current electronic device policy.  We are 
seeking input from parents and guardians as we look to ensure South Warren prioritizes 
both safety and education of all students. Please review the current policy, found in 
the Student Handbook on pages 16-17, and fill out this short survey.  Thank you for your 
participation and input. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2023-2024 Registration Open 
Don't forget to update your information for next year! Student registration is now 
open for the 2023-2024 school year for preschool through 12th grade.  Please click this 
link https://bit.ly/K-12Registration to register your student as a new or returning student 
(grades K-12).  This process is required to keep emergency information up-to-date 
for every student.  If you need your parent portal login reset, please fill out this form. 

Yearbooks 
If your student did not yet purchase a yearbook, we do still have a limited number of extra 
copies. For purchase, please bring Ms. Gray ia check made out to SWHS for $78 to room 88. 
Cash works too! 

Out-of-District Students 
Students who reside outside of South Warren High School's district must have a completed 
and approved out-of-district request completed each school year. These requests must be 
submitted by June 1st in order to be considered.  

From SWHS PTSO 
Huge thank you to all the SBDM Council candidates! Thank you also to all the parents who 
voted in Friday’s elections! South’s family support is amazing!  The 2023-2024 SBDM Council 
parent representatives are Jennifer Lamberth and Crissy Rowland. Congratulations! 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Sports Physicals 
Cumberland Family Medical and Healthy Kids Clinic will host sports physical clinics from 
12:00PM - 6:00PM on the following dates and places. 

July 10, 2023 at Warren East High School 
July 11, 2023 at Greenwood High School 

July 12, 2023 at Warren Central High School 
July 13, 2023 at South Warren High School 

 
 

All students entering 7th-12th grades are welcome, but physical forms must be completed and 
signed by parent/guardian prior to being seen. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 



 
 

 



 
 



 



 


